
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

In English this half term, we are 

going to be using the texts ‘Where 

the Poppies Now Grow’ and ‘King 

Kong’. We will be writing our own 

remembrance poem and an 

alternative                                    

ending to King                                

Kong. 

Science 

In Science this half term, we will 

build upon prior knowledge from 

Year 4. We will learn about electrical 

components and circuits. We will 

investigate series and parallel circuits 

along with conductors                        

and insulators.  

Maths 

In Maths this half term, we will be 

looking at Multiplication and 

Fractions. We will be solving real life 

problems and working on our 

fluency.  

Guided Reading 

In Guided Reading this half term, we 

are using the text Journey to Jo’Burg. 

All of our reading sessions will focus 

on a key reading skill:  retrieval, 

inference, vocabulary,          

predicting or summarising. 

Geography 

This half term, we are learning about 

spatial sense. We will explore lines of 

longitude and latitude and 

developing an understanding of 

maps for different                 

purposes.  

History 

This half term, we are will be 
learning about the US Civil War. We 
will explore the causes, the 
Emancipation Proclamation, the day-
to-day life of a Civil War soldier, the 
Gettysburg Address and the impact 
of war on families. 

RE 

This half term, the children are 

learning about Rituals with a focus 

on Eid.  

Music 

The children will be learning about 

rhythms. They will be singing, 

performing, using body percussion 

and instruments to show a range of 

different rhythms 

Computing 

In this unit, we will be learning how 

all our concepts of coding come 

together to create a functioning 

application with a practical purpose. 

We will use Scratch to write our own 

code and create interactive games 

using a variety of tools. 

French 
This half term, the                            
children will continue to                  
build on our connection with our 
partner schools in France, by 
learning how to describe the town 
we live in and creating a booklet in 
French about Southampton that we 
can send as a gift. We also hope to 
send a French Christmas card to our 
French friends. 

Art 

This half term, the children will be 
learning about Victorian Artists. The 
children will use lines and pointillism 
to create well known pieces of art 
and the local area. 
 

DT 

In DT, the children will be designing, 

making and evaluating a tote bag. 

PSHE 

This half term’s unit is celebrating differences. The children will look at ways of controlling conflict, explore different ways 

to work together and discuss respect when thinking about Anti bullying. 

 

 

  

 



 


